
 

Orkney Residents’ Panel 

Minutes of meeting held on Tuesday 15 June 2021 at the Peedie Sea 

Present: Chris Soames (Tenant OHAL) John Foster (Sharing Owner, OHAL) Linda 

Lennie (Tenant OIC) Kath Fennel (Sharing owner, OHAL) Jon Barker (OHAL tenant) 

Frances Wiles (OHAL tenant) Emma McConnachie (Senior Housing Officer OHAL) 

Suzy Boardman (Communication & Engagement Officer, OHAL)  

Apologies: Pat Law (Tenant OIC)  

Facilitator: 

Minutes: Suzy Boardman 

Item Action 

 
Welcome 
 

− SB Welcomed everyone to the meeting and said how nice it was to see 
everyone in person again. SB introduced EM, senior housing officer at OHAL 
to the group.  

 

 
 
 
 

 
COVID safety 
 
SB said that the meeting met with current COVID restrictions of no more than 15 
people meeting outside and that the picnic bench had been wiped down with anti-
bacterial wipes prior to everyone arriving.  
 
SB asked the group if they felt comfortable with meeting outside and everyone 
agreed that they were happy to do this as they were able to maintain social distance 
while seeing others in person. 
 
The group agreed that they would welcome more outdoor meetings during the 
summer months. They suggested that they could resume doing some estate walk 
abouts and explore other areas of interest for another scrutiny project.  
 

 
 
 
 
 

  

AOCB 
 
SB updated the group that OIC have appointed a Tenant Participation officer. Start 
date to be confirmed once all the necessary checks have taken place. 
 

 

  

Session concluded: 3.00pm 
 
Date of next meeting: TBC 
 

 

 


